

January 21, 1992

Dear Mr. Speaker:

As the sole surviving member of the Warren Commission, which investigated the assessination of President John F. Kennedy, I have written Chairman Louis Stokes of the House Select Committee on Assessinations urging action to open government files related to this tragedy.

Enclosed is a copy of my letter to Chairman Stokes.

Opening these government files and undertaking the other recommendations should dispel all reasonable doubt that Lee Earvey Oswald assessinated President Kennedy and murdered Polics Officer Tippit.

I hope you will take whatever action necessary to open the government files.

Best regards,

The Honorable Tom Foley Speaker of the House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515